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I support ENDING mail in voting, it has been proven it has a big window for cheating 

with our already proven DIRTY voter rolls.  I know this from working on voter 

verification by name and address thru the Oregon Election Integrity team.  I called 10 

pages worth of names, had about 3 verifications.  Dr. Frank already testified, the 

Oregon elections are fraudalent, and vote by mail has opened the door for this to 

happen.  STOP THE CHEATING NOW!!! 


